ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: May 20, 2024

Subject: R-27-24: U.S. Naval Academy Bridge Shared-Use Path Project

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is for the City Council to accept the Annapolis Transportation

Board recommendations for the U.S. Naval Academy Bridge Shared-Use Path Project (SUP);
and generally related to City of Annapolis efforts to ensure the City becomes more
cyclist-friendly.

Impact of legislation on operations
This legislation will not directly affect operations, but the City’s support of the Annapolis

Transportation Board recommendations makes it more likely that this vital part of the overall
bike and walking network will move forward. The City is investing in a number of projects aimed
at improving alternative modes of transportation such as cycling, and the SUP will enhance
these investments.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation will not directly affect staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



